
APR 15 1992

Docket No. 50-331 
License No. DPR-49 
EA No. 92-056 

Iowa Electric Light and Power 
Company 

ATTN: Mr. Lee Liu 
Chairman of the Board 

and Chief Executive 
Officer 

IE Towers 
P. 0. Box 351 
Cedar'Rapids, IA 52406 

Dear Mr. Liu: 

SUBJECT: NRC ENFORCEMENT CONFERENCE REPORT NO. 50-331/92009(DRSS) 

This refers to the Enforcement Conference conducted by Dr. C. J. Paperiello 

and other members of the NRC staff with Mr. R. W. McGaughy and other members 

of your staff on April 9, 1992, regarding activities authorized by NRC 

Operating License No. DPR-49 for the Duane Arnold Energy Center. The purpose 

of the conference was to discuss the circumstances surrounding the March 15, 

1992, unplanned exposures of two personnel during inservice inspection of the 

recirculation system "A".riser. We have enclosed a report summarizing this 

discussion.  

You will be notified by separate correspondence of our decision regarding the 

Enforcement Action based on the information presented and discussed at the 

Enforcement Conference. No response is required until you are notified of the 

proposed Enforcement Action.  

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of 

this letter and its enclosure will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.  

We will gladly discuss any questions you have regarding this matter.  

Sincerely, 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY CHARLES E. NCREIUS 

9204260252 920415 Charles E. Norelius, Director 

PDR ADOCK 05000331 Division of Radiation Safety 
PDR and Safeguards 

Enclosure: Inspection Report c:, 
No. 50-331/92009(DRSS) C 6:wAoIUto dl 
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Distribution 

cc w/enclosure: 
D. Wilson, Plant 

Superintendent - Nuclear 
R. Salmon, Manager, Nuclear 

Licensing 
DCD/DCB (RIDS) 
OC/LFDCB 
Resident Inspector, RIII 
Stephen Brown, Iowa Dept.  

of Commerce 
Licensing Project Mgr., NRR


